
WQMR 1050 on Your Dial 

Washington's Quality Music Radio 
11306 KEMP MILL ROAD 
SILVER SPRING, MARYLAND 
WHITEHALL 6-1050 

March 21, 1960 

Dear Kermit: 

WASHINGTON, D. C. 
SALES OFFICE 
EMERSON 3-8110 

Thank you for your very nice letter which I received several days 
ago, but have been so busy am just now getting around to answering. I am 
the chief engineer for the Town and Country network and we have a couple 
of other radio stations besides WQMR and WGAY. One is WFTC in Kinston, NC 
and another is WTCR in Ashland, Ky. We have just recently sold two others 
WIFE in New Orleans and KITE in San Antonia, Texas, so have been rather 
busy, that is the reason for the delay in answering your letter. 

I wish to confirm your DX report of hearing WQMR on March 7, 1960, our 
log follows the log you kept of WQMR on that date. 

I also wish to confirm your report of hearing WSHO on the 31st of fanurary 
that was the last day we used the call letters Wsho, We switched to the 

Call letters WGAY on Feb. 1, 1960. 

Thanks again for your report and hope to hear from you again sometime. 

Very truly yours, 

JIM Petty 

"The Radio Voice of Government People in The Nation's Capital" 
. . . SERVING THE LARGEST SPECIALIZED GROUP OF LISTENERS IN ANY ONE CITY IN THE WORLD 


